
Sports Premium Funding 2017/2018 

 

Reaside Academy has been allocated £8,900 from the government for the 2017/18 

academic year to improve the quality and breadth of sport provision within 

our school. 

At Reaside Academy we aim to establish a sporting culture that enables and 

encourages all children to play and enjoy sport. 

Please find detailed below how we have decided to spend this money to ensure 

that this funding has the greatest impact on improving the breadth and 

quality of P.E. offered by our school. 

 

Sports Plus Scheme 

• Deliver ‘Wake up, shake up’ sessions every Tuesday and Thursday morning 

8.30am – 8.45am. 

• Deliver two weekly after-school Multi-Skills clubs for all our children 

from Year 3 – Year 6 throughout the year. 

• Provide weekly football training sessions (Year 5 /6 children) playing 

competitively against other local schools in preparation for matches and 

competitions against other schools in the local district. 

• Organise and run additional clubs for all children aged 7-11 to attend (at 

an additional cost) 

• Providing whole school twilight training for all staff in an area of P.E. 

that the audit shows up as being most needed. 

• The qualified Sports Plus coach working alongside Teachers to increase 

subject knowledge and confidence in delivering P.E. lessons 

• The children in year 3 – 6 identified as being Gifted and Talented in P.E. 

take part in an additional weekly lesson where they receive intensive 

coaching and support. 

 

CPD Training 

• The school’s P.E. co-ordinator to attend two courses to enhance her 

knowledge of the new National Curriculum for P.E. as well as to learn 

about opportunities for after-school activities within the local cluster of 

schools. 

 

Competitive KS2 Sports Day (to be held in July 2017) 

• Set up costs including equipment, stickers, engraving of trophy etc. 



 

Latest updates 

Throughout the year, continuous up-dates showing photographs of pupils’ 

participation in school sport, updates from competitive events as well as data 

of how the Sports Premium has impacted on the provision of P.E. within our 

school will be posted onto the website, so watch this space. 

 

 

 


